
From: Matt Hoy
To: Lisa Hood
Subject: RE: Piping Down the Sun
Date: Thursday, April 11, 2024 1:47:42 PM

Dates would be:
July 5, 12 19 and 26. This is weather permitting, but we make every effort to play if we are able.
 
Hope that helps!
 

Matt
 
Matthew A. Hoy
(he/him/his)
 
Executive Director
Maitland Valley Family Health Team
180 Cambria Road North
Goderich, ON N7A 4N8
(519) 524-6060 x 240
mhoy@mvmc.ca 

 
 
 
MVFHT Mission: To optimize the health of our community through collaboration and patient-centered care
 

Like the Maitland Valley Family Heath Team page on Facebook www.facebook.com/MVFHT
 
CONFIDENTIAL NOTICE: This email message, including any attachments, is intended only for the use of the intended recipient(s) and
may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and prohibited from unauthorized disclosure applicable law. If you are not the
intended recipient of this message, any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you receive this
message in error, please notify the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message
 

 
From: Lisa Hood <specialevents@goderich.ca> 
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2024 1:20 PM
To: Matt Hoy <MHOY@MVMC.CA>
Subject: RE: Piping Down the Sun

 
Hey Matt,
 
Would you be able to confirm the dates for me? I know last year there were some weeks that it
didn’t happen.

mailto:MHOY@MVMC.CA
mailto:specialevents@goderich.ca
http://www.facebook.com/MVFHT


 
Thanks!
 
Lisa Hood
Tourism Events & Marketing Coordinator
TOWN OF GODERICH
57 West Street, Goderich Ontario Canada N7A 2K5
519-524-6600    Toll Free - 1-800-280-7637    

PRIVILEGE AND CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:
This electronic communication, including all attachments, is directed solely to the individual(s) or entity to
which it is addressed.  It is confidential and may contain information that is protected under the Freedom of
Information and Protection of Privacy Act.
If the reader of this communication is not the intended recipient or an authorized employee/agent
responsible for delivering the communication to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
disclosure, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
communication in error, please notify me immediately by return electronic transmission and then
immediately delete this transmission, including all attachments, without copying, printing, distributing or
disclosing same.

 
From: Jenna Ujiye <jujiye@goderich.ca> 
Sent: Thursday, April 4, 2024 10:44 AM
To: Matt Hoy <mhoy@mvmc.ca>; Lisa Hood <specialevents@goderich.ca>
Subject: RE: Piping Down the Sun

 
Hey Matt,
That is great to hear!
 
We can get the dates on to our calendar and we can also prepare a poster. Would you be ok to
wait a couple weeks for the poster as were just finishing up a few big design projects first!
 
Thanks,
Jenna
 
Jenna Ujiye
Tourism and Community Development Manager
TOWN OF GODERICH
519-524-6600 Ext. 320 - Office
226-963-1134– Cell

mailto:jujiye@goderich.ca
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PRIVILEGE AND CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:
This electronic communication, including all attachments, is directed solely to the individual(s) or entity to
which it is addressed.  It is confidential and may contain information that is protected under the Freedom of
Information and Protection of Privacy Act.
If the reader of this communication is not the intended recipient or an authorized employee/agent
responsible for delivering the communication to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
disclosure, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
communication in error, please notify me immediately by return electronic transmission and then
immediately delete this transmission, including all attachments, without copying, printing, distributing or
disclosing same.

 
From: Matt Hoy <MHOY@MVMC.CA> 
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2024 3:10 PM
To: lhood@goderich.ca; Jenna Ujiye <jujiye@goderich.ca>
Subject: Piping Down the Sun

 
Hey pretty gurls!
 
The Celtic Blue are piping down the sun again in July.
 
Can we update the “whats  happening” and can I get one of you to help posters this  year?
 

Matt
 
Matthew A. Hoy
(he/him/his)
 
Executive Director
Maitland Valley Family Health Team
180 Cambria Road North
Goderich, ON N7A 4N8
(519) 524-6060 x 240
mhoy@mvmc.ca 

 
 
 
MVFHT Mission: To optimize the health of our community through collaboration and patient-centered care
 

Like the Maitland Valley Family Heath Team page on Facebook www.facebook.com/MVFHT
 
CONFIDENTIAL NOTICE: This email message, including any attachments, is intended only for the use of the intended recipient(s) and
may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and prohibited from unauthorized disclosure applicable law. If you are not the
intended recipient of this message, any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you receive this
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message in error, please notify the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message
 

 


